









May 28, 2007

RE: Letter concerning watchman at Kalacha degraded area

In response to Your request on the night watchman, ICRAF is willing to pay the group the monthly salary of 3,000Kshs (three thousand Kenyan shillings only) in order for the group to be able to carry out some of the activities listed in the letter, e.g. improved fallow seeds etc. However, the payment of the 3,000Kshs will only be made if the group uses the funds for group activities.

Yours Sincerely,

Dr. Anja Boye

